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DATE: 10/14/2014
NATURE OF INCIDENT: DPD Seeking the Public's Help in an Auto Theft Case
CASE NO.: 14226876
INCIDENT DATE :10/14/2014
INCIDENT TIME: 1:01 AM
INCIDENT LOCATION: Holiday Station, 210 South 27th Avenue West
SUBJECT: DPD Seeking the Public's Help in an Auto Theft Case
BY: DPD Public Information Officer Jim Hansen (218) 390-2232

 

 

On Sunday, October 12th, 2014 at 1:01 AM Duluth Police took the report of a stolen
vehicle from the Holiday Station, 210 South 27th Avenue West.

Initial investigation revealed a black 2007 Saturn Aura XE with WI License Plate
105-JVH was in the left in the parking lot running, when the owner came back out of the
store a few minutes later it was gone.

The Duluth Police Department is seeking the public’s help locating a person of interest in
this case. The image provided of this individual was taken from a surveillance camera at
the store.

If anyone has any information about this incident they are asked to contact DPD Auto
Theft Investigator Tony Radloff at 218-730-5667.

   

   


